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Dear Applicant, 
 
On behalf of the Governors I would like to thank you for your interest in this post.   
I hope you will find the information pack helpful and proceed with an application.   
 
Our new Deputy Head Teacher will play a key role in ensuring that Merstone 
continues to improve and provide outstanding education for the pupils in our 
community.  The role will be instrumental in bringing strategic vision, commitment 
and innovative practice to the school, achieving the very best outcomes for our 
pupils. 
 
Within the school community, you will find support from a dedicated Principal, 
talented staff, enthusiastic pupils and a committed Governing Body, well supported 
by the Local Authority. 
 
As you will have noticed the closing date for this post is midday on 5th February 2018.  
Shortlisting will take place shortly afterwards with interviews scheduled for 14th & 15th 
February 2018. 
 
As part of the application process you are warmly invited to visit the School.  Visits 
will take place on 22nd January 2018 at 10am and on 29th January at 2pm.  Please 
telephone Kim Archer Clarke, Office Manager on 0121 717 1040 to arrange. 
 
I do hope that you find all of the information you require within the application pack, 
however should you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me 
with any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Bill Kiely  
Chair of Governors 
bill.kiely@nga.org.uk 
 


